CSUF's Chris Perez, Director of the Ttian ASES program, was honored by the Orange County
Department of Education for his leadership and his collaborative spirit among his colleagues in
the region's ASES program. The award recognizes excellent in expanded learning service
throughout Orange County's before- and after-school ("expanded learning") programs.

Chris (right) received the award from (left0O Josh Brady, Education Program consultant,
expanded learning division, and (center) OCDE California area manager Jeanne Awery.




